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Dear Partner,

we always strive to let our customers benefit from the newest soft- and
hardware improvements. Therefore, we would like to inform you that there is a

new release coming today, January 15th 2024.

The update will include a new Trinity Pro firmware for the autopilot.




Trinity Pro | QOS Autopilot | Firmware 2.5.2.18

Bug Fixes
» Bugfix: Logging stops during flight
General

= Minor autopilot improvements
= Increase GNSS innovation check limits (less frequent changes to GNSS

denied mode)

The highest level of flight safety can only be achieved with the latest software
release. Therefore, Quantum-Systems can only offer warranty if the UAV and
QBase are up to date as soon as an update becomes available. If you have

any questions please contact the Quantum-Systems support.

Happy Landings
your Quantum-Systems Support Team
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